
CSCCP-ASCCP Colposcopy Training Course was successfully 
held in Beijing, China 
 

CSCCP-ASCCP Colposcopy Course was successfully held on December 9th -11th, 2022 

in Beijing. This is the 12th CSCCP-ASCCP colposcopy course. The previous courses 

took place in  

Beijing, Shanghai in 2017, Shenzhen, Hangzhou in 2018, Taiyuan, Shanghai, Beijing 

and Jinan in 2019, Beijing, Shanghai in 2021, and Shanxi in 2022. Drs. Alan Waxman, 

Christine Conageski and Chengquan Zhao from ASCCP and several other colposcopy 

experts from CSCCP attended the training course. More than 90 nationwide well-known 

gynecologists participated in the course. 

 

On the first day, the CSCCP experts shared their experience with colposcopy practice, 

LEEP, and CKC procedures in the diagnosis and treatment of vulva and vaginal lesions. 

Trainees actively participated in the discussion and shared their own case reports online. 

On the second day, Dr. Waxman gave pre-recorded lectures on Colposcopy in 

pregnancy, vulvar intraepithelial neoplasia, and colposcopy of adenocarcinoma in situ 

and adenocarcinoma of the cervix. Dr. Conageski delivered pre-recorded lectures on the 

challenges of colposcopy and management of cervical neoplasia for adolescents and 

postmenopausal women. In addition, CSCCP experts presented lecture series which 

focused on advances in the HPV vaccine, colposcopy evaluation and surgery under 

changed cervical cancer screening strategy, management of high-grade cervical lesions 

and low-grade cervical lesions, and pathological diagnosis of cervical glandular lesions 

et al. 



 

On the third day, Drs. Waxman, Conageski, Zhao, and CSCCP experts including Dr. 

Lihui Wei (CSCCP president), Jingran Li, Yun Zhao, Chao Zhao, presented seven 

challenging cases virtually. The following discussion covered many topics, such as 

persistent HPV16 and 18 infections for several years, HSIL in young girls, congenital 

transformation zone and a large area of LSIL, management of multisite, multifocal LSIL 

in SLE women. The experts from USA and China shared their opinions and experience 

in daily practice. Trainees actively participated in the discussion, which lasted 3 hours 

and 20 minutes.  Trainees were grateful for the opportunity to learn practical and 

advanced knowledge. 

 
 

Finally, Dr. Lihui Wei, President of CSCCP, made a summary of the course. She 

expressed thanks to the three ASCCP experts and many CSCCP experts for their 

contribution to the course. Dr. Wei said CSCCP and ASCCP would continue to build a 

close relationship and work together to fight cervical cancers.  
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